
From: Hopwa <Hopwa@hud.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 11:29 AM 
To: HOPWA-L@HUDLIST.HUD.GOV 
Subject: The Office of HIV/AIDS Housing is Hiring 
 

The Office of HIV/AIDS Housing is Hiring 
 

HUD’s Office of HIV/AIDS Housing, which administers the Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS 
(HOPWA) program, has three (3) vacancies for Management Analyst positions. If you are interested in 
joining the Federal government and working with the HOPWA program, we encourage you to apply. The 
job announcement can be accessed here: USAJOBS - Job Announcement 
 
Application deadline is August 8, 2022. 
 
 

 
_______________________________________________________________ 
Housing is a structural intervention in ending the AIDS epidemic in the United States.  
Each year, HOPWA ensures housing stability for more than 100,000 American households that are low-
income and living with HIV.  
Want to know more  about HOPWA?  Go to 
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa 
 
 
########################################################################  

We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD.  
We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any 
reason.  
 
HUD COVID-19 Resources and Fact Sheets 

  

If you wish to be added or removed from this mail list, please go here and follow the instructions to 
either subscribe or unsubscribe.  
 

https://www.usajobs.gov/job/667447500
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa
https://www.hud.gov/coronavirus
https://www.hud.gov/subscribe/signup?listname=Housing%20Opportunities%20for%20Persons%20with%20AIDS%20Program&list=HOPWA-L

